
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

Playful Parenting 
Workshops - 
21.06.22 and 

28.06.22 9-11am 
(contact Miss Moore 

for details) 

Key Dates 

 

Holiday Dates 
 
Summer Term 2022 
25th April - 20th July 
 
27th May Jubilee Day 
 
Whit Break: Monday 
30th May -  Friday 
10th June 
 
 
Children   
return to 
school on 
Monday 
13th June 

 

26.05.2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow - I can’t believe it’s the end of Summer 1 already! This half term has gone so fast! 
This week we have had a fantastic ending to a very busy and fun-filled half term by       

celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Have a look at the last page of the newsletter 
to see how we celebrated in style! 

We return to school on Monday 13th June for our final half term of the year - always an 
exciting one in which the children get to meet their new teacher and we celebrate our 

children’s achievements in our end-of-year Presentation Assemblies. 
Wishing our families a wonderful half-term holiday - fingers crossed for an improvement 

in the weather! 
Miss Howard 

THIS TERM IN PSHE 
This term in PSHE we are looking at Health and Wellbeing. This week, we have been looking 
at how we can express our feelings, things that affect our mental health and how we can 
take care of ourselves effectively. Year 5 have also had a visit from Bully Busters this week, 
who spoke to the children about the importance of speaking out and 

of being 
kind and 
car- ing 
to- wards 
oth- ers. 
 

 
 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics 
This week, Year 1 have been practising all of 
their sounds to get ready for the Phonics 
Screening Check after half term. 
 
The children have also been practising     
reading alien words. These are made-up 
words composed of different phonemes 
which children can use their phonics 
knowledge to sound out. 
 
Have a go at reading these alien words: glieb, 
frane, fleab, snoak, pode, bligh. 
 
Keep working hard with your phonics over 
the half term break! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school  values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance each week. Our attendance 
this week has been higher than last week, but 
we have still failed to meet the target on any 
day. 
OVERALL - 92.0% 
Monday - 90.2% 
Tuesday - 91.5% 
Wednesday - 93.6% 
Thursday -  93.4% 
 
School re-opens on Monday 13th 
June - let’s have EVERYONE in 
school that day ready for Summer 
2! 
PLEASE try to make sure your child is 
in school, on time, every day.  



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject: PE 

This half term, children from Y1-6 have been            
developing their cricket skills. This has involved       
building on the early skills of throwing and catching  
over short distances to using a range of techniques to 
choose the appropriate action to play a game.       

Children have been learning how to bowl and strike the ball 
effectively as well as developing their knowledge of the rules of 
the game.  
 
Throughout the year, children experience a range of activities in 
PE, including athletics, gymnastics and dance. As well as         
developing techniques taught, our children learn how to         
develop the skills of teamwork and co-operation. We have some 
incredible athletes in school who are wonderful ambassadors for 
Wellesbourne when they represent us in competitions. PE is a 
superb way to exercise, learn new skills and - most importantly - 
have fun! 

 

 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Asher L Y3 - 2,371 
 
Most coins: Luca E Y3 - 12,535 
 
Improved speed:  Lee C Y3 - Improved by 
6.25 seconds  (WOW!) 
 
Fastest all-time speed: Mirabel Yr 6 – 0.49  
seconds   
 
Numbots 
Minutes played: Gracie B Y5 - 45 minutes 
 
Correct answers: Belal A Y4 - 609 
 
Most coins: Zachh F RSR - 2,054 

Chester Zoo Trip 
This week, our Year 1 children had a very exciting day out 
to Chester Zoo! The children got to travel to the zoo by 
coach, something they were very excited about! They saw 
lots of interesting animals and lots of fun was had by all. 
They even had time to sit in the sun and enjoy an ice 
cream! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CRICKET COMPETITION 
 
This week, some of 
our Year 5 and 6 girls 
represented our 
school at a Cricket 
event. They displayed 
impeccable behaviour 
throughout and were 
fantastic representa-
tives for our school, 
even winning both 
games that they 
played! Well done 
girls, we are so proud 
of you! 



PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATION 
 

Today in school, we celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Children were invited to come to school in red, white and 
blue or party clothes - we had some wonderful outfits! Unfortunately, bad weather affected our plan to have the whole 

school outside eating together - but it didn’t stop us celebrating in style! Instead, we had an indoor party with lots of 
food, music and even the Queen’s coronation playing on the big screen. It was a lovely atmosphere and a fantastic way 

to finish the half term!  


